
Polk State Aerospace Orientation for New, Returning Students is July 24 
 
Polk State Aerospace will host an orientation for current and new students from 5 to 
7 p.m. on July 24 at the Winter Haven Municipal Airport, 2073 U.S. 92 West.  
 
The orientation is required for all new and returning Aerospace students taking 
classes in the fall semester. Students who are interested in enrolling in the program 
in the future may also attend.  
 
Attendees will discuss the requirements and policies of the Aerospace program and 
meet instructors. They will also establish flight accounts and complete required 
documentation.  
 
Polk State Aerospace launched in January and offers Associate in Science degrees in 
Professional Pilot Science and Aerospace Administration.  
 
 
 


